


Economy Working Group introduced the outline of the policy brief as a basis for discussion of 

the scope and content of the brief. The Social and Solidarity Economy Working Group reported 

on its working document and emphasized its link to the other NESD concepts. 

 

The remaining working groups (purple/care; orange/creative; yellow/attention; and 

frugal/innovation) are planning to share drafts by the end of September. 

 

A proposal was made to prepare a matrix with the links between NESD concepts and of NESD 

concepts with SDGs.  

 

 

Mr. Harris reiterated that the draft papers and presentations would be shared with UNEN 

members for review and comments. He encouraged working group leads to share the drafts with 

stakeholders beyond UNEN. The UNEN meeting in October would focus on how best to finalize 

the policy briefs, including policy proposals, and shape their appropriate presentations. 

  

  

 

 

 

 


